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HOURS OF SERVICE

SUMMER VACATION 2000/2001

BARR SMITH LIBRARY

On Friday 17 November 2000 the Barr Smith Library will close at 6.00pm.

From then until Sunday 25 February 2001 the hours will be:

Saturday 18 November 2000 – Sunday 25 February 2001
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 9.00am – 6.00pm

Wednesday 9.00am – 8.00pm

Saturday and Sunday Closed

• The Library does not open on the weekend 18-19 November 2000.

• The Library will be closed from Saturday 23 December 2000 to Monday
1 January 2001 inclusive — we open again on Tuesday 2 January 2001.

• The Library will be closed on the Australia Day public holiday, Friday
26 January 2001.

SERVICE DESKS

The Information desk, the Loans desk and the Reserve desk will continue to be staffed.

Limited service will be available from the Microform/AV desk – if it is unattended,
please ask at the Loans desk.

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS

Special Collections will close at 4.00pm on Friday 22 December 2000 and will not
re-open until 1.00pm on Tuesday 2 January 2001.

See over for the Branch Libraries’ Summer Vacation hours   ‰ ‰

NEWSLINE is also available on the Library’s Web site:  http://www.library.adelaide.edu.au/ual/publ/Newsline/
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HOURS OF SERVICE

SUMMER VACATION 2000/2001

LAW LIBRARY

Saturday 18 November 2000 to Sunday 25 February 2001
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 9.00am – 5.00pm

Wednesday 9.00am – 8.00pm
Saturday and Sunday Closed

PERFORMING ARTS LIBRARY

Saturday 26 November 2000 to Sunday 11 February 2001
Monday to Friday 1.00pm – 5.00pm

Saturday and Sunday Closed

ROSEWORTHY CAMPUS LIBRARY

Saturday 18 November 2000 to Sunday 25 February 2001
Monday to Friday 9.00am – 5.00pm

Saturday and Sunday Closed

WAITE LIBRARY

Saturday 18 November 2000 to Sunday 25 February 2001
Monday to Friday 9.00am – 5.30pm

Saturday and Sunday Closed

Please note:
The Barr Smith, Law, Roseworthy Campus and Waite Libraries will be CLOSED from
Saturday 23 December 2000 to Monday 1 January 2001 inclusive (open again on Tuesday
2 January 2001).

The Performing Arts Library will be CLOSED from Saturday 23 December 2000 to Sunday
7 January 2001 inclusive  (open again on Monday 8 January 2001).

NEWSLINE is also available on the Library’s Web site:  http://www.library.adelaide.edu.au/ual/publ/Newsline/


